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Dear Senate Committee On Rules, 

I strongly oppose SJR30. This bill interferes with the voters right to redress our 

concerns over how the government governs over the citizens of this state. I believe 

this is an attempt to take away the power of the citizen's voice. Instead of allowing a 

freeway of concerns to be expressed the legislature is trying to detour us away from 

Liberty. 

The initiative petition process allows the voters to put forth new ideas on important 

issues that face our state, and this process should not be infringed upon. 

It seems as though the governing body is afraid of the outcomes of this system and 

so they are trying to put a choke hold on it. 

Please see the wisdom in the way the initiative petitions process currently works or 

work on making it a better tool for the citizens to use not a harder one. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Vote No on SJR30. 

Debbie  


